
 

Stonington Public Works 
Invitation to Bid: #2021-002   

 

Town Hall HVAC Improvements  

& Related Work  

ADDENDUM #4 

 REVOCATION OF INVITATION TO BID #2021-002 

April 01, 2021 

 

To all interested parties, this is notification that the invitation to bid for the Stonington 

Town Hall HVAC Improvements & Related Work project, has been rescinded.  At this time 

the Town does not believe it has the required funds available to fully fund the project 

and is reevaluating the scope of work and budget for the project.  The project may or 

may not be rebid in the second half of calendar 2021. 

My thanks to all contractors who expressed an interest in the project and/or submitted 

bids. 

James Sullivan, Director of Finance    

 

 


